
 

 

HPHC DMV: Online Only Service this Sunday @ 4:30PM - Come together in Unity 
 
Achille Acolatse 
January 1, 2022 
 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

  
I would like to take this opportunity, as we conclude 2021 and welcome 2022, to 
express my sincere gratitude to all of you for your devotion and support 
throughout the challenging year 2021. It has been a year of many challenges 
and difficulties but also a year of many achievements and blessings.  
  
Let us come together in the Spirit of Unity to begin the New Year 2022 with the 
main goal of Building a Heavenly Culture of Heart, Attendance, Care and 
Happiness in our Community. Let us unite with True Mother and pray for her 
health and safety as well as the health and safety of all brothers and sisters.  
  
Due to cases of Covid19 among some of our community members and out of an 
abundance caution, the pastor team has concluded that it’s best to have an Online 

ONLY Sunday Service this Sunday January 2nd.  
 
The message will be given by Pastor Achille Acolatse. Join us at 4:30PM by 
Zoom at zoom,us/j/5786717257 Passcode: 2027.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation with this matter. Let us also continue to pray 
for our brothers and sisters who are sick or recovering from their sickness. 
Thank you! 
 

Sincerely, 
  

--Pastor Achille Acolatse 
 

  

  

HAPPY NEW YEAR 2022 
 

 

 

  

  


